Francis, Mandy

From: Francis, Mandy
Sent: 07 June 2022 15:47

Subject: VOTE FOR YOUR TARIFF CHOICE

The results of the last tariff poll was submitted to the Licensing Sub Committee on 22 April 22 along with a comprehensive report submitted by the MLTDA. Of the 569 drivers contacted, only 263 responses were received of which 193 wanted the tariff to be reviewed now.

The Sub Committee:

- a) considered the results of the tariff poll and agreed to proceed with a review of the current taxi tariff;
- b) considered the tariff suggestions submitted by the Medway Licenced Taxi Drivers Association;
- c) authorised officers to consult the taxi trade on its preferred option, A, B or C, or additional option D no increase in tariff via email, the results of which would be brought back to a future meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee

A copy of the report and minutes can be found here: <u>Agenda for Licensing Sub-Committee on Friday, 22</u> April 2022, 2.30pm | Medway Council

The options are as follows:

Option	Option details
A	Decrease the Distance Unit from 190 yards to 180 yards – this will increase the distance element of the tariff by up to 5%
В	Decrease the Distance Unit from 190 yards to 175 yards – this will increase the distance element of the tariff by up to 8.5%
С	Decrease the Distance Unit from 190 yards to 170 yards – this will increase the distance element of the tariff by up to 12%
D	No increase in tariff

Please respond by 19 JUNE 2022 with ONE preferred option only.

Kind regards

Mandy Francis Licensing Manager Gravesham & Medway Shared Licensing Service Gravesham Borough Council

Telephone: (01474) 337438 Email: mandy.francis@gravesham.gov.uk

Gravesham Borough Council - Delivering a Gravesham to be proved of

